
 
Dear Gospel partners,  
 
With gratitude for your cooperation with us in getting the Gospel to Mexico, I send this update. As 
a family, we hope you are doing well, but we’re also aware that in a fallen world, there are so many 
needs. Please let us know if there are any special prayer requests that you have that we could take 
before God on your behalf. 
 
Why does our counseling ministry exist?  
There are masses of people in Mexico and Latin America, who, because of their Catholic religion, 
reject the invitation to attend a Gospel-proclaiming church. We have realized that we can engage 
them in a different setting. Rather than inviting them to a church service, we invite them to informal 
meetings in homes where we offer free family counseling. We have seen God use such meetings 
to bring many to Christ, and to serve as a bridge to the local church. We train pastors and key lay-
leaders how to counsel biblically and how to open their homes in order to introduce entire 
families to Christ and assimilate them into the local church.  
 
Missions Agency 
In May, we had an interview with some of the board members of World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions (WWNTBM), together with our Pastor, Chris Haizlip. I’m grateful to announce that 
it’s our privilege to serve Mexico together, aided by the ministry of these folks who love Christ and 
help the local church in getting their missionaries to the field. That said, our new address to send 
support is:  

July 20, 2018 

WWNTBM  
P.O. Box 725  

Kings Mountain, NC 28086  
(checks may be written to “WWNTBM” with Kevin Taylor in the memo) 

 
If it is more convenient for you to give online, you may easily do that by visiting:   

https://wwntbm.com/connect/missionaries/kevin-and-hannah-taylor/. 


